
16th December, 1909. 

Dear Miss Phillips,

I am desired by the Executive Committee 

of the London Society to draw the attention of the Executive 

Committee of the National Union to the absence, in the special 

election literature l;-sued by the National Union, of any 

leaflet specially addressed to Conser’atlve electors. They 

would suggest the reprinting in election leaflet form of 

selections froite the National Union’s two*pQnny pamphlet 

Opinions of Conservative Leaders, to form the complement to 

the election leaflets “Liberal Cabinet Ministers” and 

“Labour Leaders.”

My Committee desire me further to request the 

permission of the National Union to publish a slightly 

different edition of the National Union’s leaflet ’Leading 

Pacts of the Women’s Suffrage Movement”, as while much 

valuing the leaflet as a whole, they are not completely in 

agreement with some portions of it.

Yours truly.


